
To whom it may concern

We hereby declare that our Lead-Acid batteries distributed by 
Profoto, labeled PROFOTO or LEADER are classified as “UN 2800 
Batteries wet, non-spillable” and are designed to prevent leakage  
of electrolyte from a ruptured or cracked case. 

The battery meets the requirements in special provision A67  
of IATA-DGR and is therefore considered as not regulated  
dangerous goods. 

The battery is also packed in such way that the terminals are 
protected to prevent short circuit. 

Product information is available from www.profoto.com and 
additional information can be provided directly from Profoto AB. 
Please use e-mail info@profoto.com
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